
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

August 9, 2002

Stillman Knight – The Knight Company
P. O. Box 3154
Daphne, AL  36526

Re: Case #ZON2001-01808
Audubon Arbors
North side of Grelot Road, 875’+ East of Cody Road.
Planned Unit Development to allow multiple buildings on a single building site
for an apartment complex.

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on August 8, 2002, the Planning Commission granted a one-year extension
of approval for the above referenced Planned Unit Development.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II


